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ICI Airs Concerns About Labor Department Proposal
The August 9, 2013, issue of Focus on Funds details ICI’s concerns about a Labor
Department request for comments regarding lifetime income illustrations for 401(k) plan
participants. 

Additional Resources:

ICI Letter Responding to DOL Lifetime Income Illustration ANPRM
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